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Staff Report 
 

Contract 

DATE: August 16, 2022 

TO:  Moncks Corner Town Council 

FROM: Douglas Polen, Community Development Director 

SUBJECT: Stormwater Study Contract  

ACTION 
REQUESTED: 

Consider approving a contract to study stormwater 

 
 
Background: 

Staff has been working with the engineering firm Thomas & Hutton for the past 
two years on stormwater facility mapping.  This is the Year 2 contract, with a 
proposed price of $105,500. 

In the Fall of 2020 Council voted to approve the Year 1 contract, which was 
priced at $88,500.  This project mapped a significant portion of Town, 
researched stormwater easements, and proposed capital projects for the Town 
to pursue.  The Year 2 contract will allow this project to continue, with the plan 
of mapping the entire Town by the end of Year 4. 

 

Staff Findings and Recommendations: 

Staff recommends APPROVAL of this contract. 

 


